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	DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES                        Administration for Community Living
                                                                                                                                Washington, D.C. 20201



June 12, 2018  

Dear Colleague:   

As you know, States generally received a modest increase in their State Independent Living Services grant awards recently issued to the DSEs. We are receiving many questions about what process should be followed for allocating these funds and whether SPIL amendments are required.  

We do not believe an amendment needs to be made to the SPIL in order to merely specify how such modest increases will be spent. We instead ask that the following actions be taken:    
1. Please hold a budget discussion at the next SILC meeting to determine how the additional funds should be allocated and spent;

2. Once this decision is made, please send the IL PO an email stating what decision has been made and that minimally the SILC Chair, 51% of CIL EDs and the DSE concur with it – these individuals should be copied on the email as well; and, 
3. The IL PO will make technical amendments to the SPIL and send copies of it to the DSE and SILC.   
We believe this will prove to be an efficient and effective process.  
Best wishes for the coming summer.  Thanks, Bob 
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Bob Williams


Deputy Commissioner, Administration on Disabilities 

Director, Independent Living Administration 

Administration for Community Living 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
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